
2017 KES ANGEL TREE 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
REMINDER: 

 

Unwrapped Gifts with ornament/tag attached are due 
December 5th and should be placed into the Drop Off Bin next to 

the Tree 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE BE SURE TO SIGN OUT YOUR TAG AND ADD YOUR CONTACT 
INFORMATION TO THE LIST LOCATED NEXT TO THE TREE 

 
 

Thank you for your support! 

 


